

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Office of the Lieutenant Governor

William T. Bolling Lieutenant Governor (804) 786-2078 Fax: (804) 786-7514 TTY/TDD: 1-800-828-1120 EMAIL: ltgov@ltgov.virginia.gov

May 2, 2011

Mr. James Oliver P.O. Box 2927 Radford, VA 24143

Dear James:

I am writing to congratulate you on your recent appointment to the Board for Contractors. This appointment shows that Governor McDonnell has absolute confidence in your ability to help us lead Virginia toward a more prosperous future.

As you know, Governor McDonnell and I are working hard to find solutions to the challenges facing our state, but we cannot do that alone. Your willingness to serve the people of Virginia in this way is an important part of our effort to build a better Virginia.

Congratulations again on your appointment and many thanks for the knowledge and dedication you will bring to this endeavor. If I can ever be of service to you, please feel free to let me know.

Very Truly Yours,

WILLIAM T. BOLLING

Lieutenant Governor

Commonwealth of Virginia

WTB/ our experi que esta cambro, se sous esta meste registra ses de autenta de decidados que que esta que esta Per seus simbes, esta subra especialmente de seus en populares en principales de casa com sessen sessen